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PARTICIPATION IN THE ONGOING ACTIVITIES OF THE AD HOC GROUP TO 

COORDINATE STRATEGIC INITIATIVES OF THE OAS 

 

 

The 31 Meeting of Permanent Consultative Committee II:  Radiocommunications (PCC.II),  

 

 

CONSIDERING: 

 

1) The continuation of the efforts to develop the Projects “Connect the unconnected” that support the 

Interconnectivity in the Caribbean initiatives and the Project “Alternative emergency telecommunications 

networks” that supports the natural disaster response initiative were approved during the 31 Meeting of 

Permanent Consultative Committee II held in Guadalajara, Mexico. Likewise, furthering the creation of the 

"Technical Solutions Guide to respond to the strategic initiatives of the OAS" was also approved. The prior 

documents were included as annexes to the Chairman’s report to the Ad hoc Group to Coordinate Strategic 

Initiatives. 

 

2) The importance of sharing experiences in the region regarding the strategic initiatives. 

 

 

DECIDES: 

 

1) To invite the Member States and Associate Members of CITEL to send their contributions related 

to the projects and the solutions guide that were approved during the 31 Meeting of Permanent Consultative 

Committee II. 

 

2) To invite the Member States and Associate Members of CITEL to participate in the virtual meetings 

that will take place prior to the 32 Meeting of Permanent Consultative Committee II. 

 

3) To request the CITEL Secretariat to facilitate the electronic tools needed to conduct the virtual 

meetings necessary to further the work. 

 

4) To invite the Member States and Associate Members of CITEL to contribute with videos related to 

the strategic initiatives, with full distribution and editing rights granted to CITEL-OAS, in order to facilitate 

the communication of CITEL activities to the following email addresses martha.suarez@ane.gov.co and 

citel@oas.org prior to the 32 Meeting of Permanent Consultative Committee II PCC.II. 

 

5) Request that the CITEL Secretariat enable a space within the CITEL website, accessible to all 

interested parties and organizations, to share the videos related to the strategic activities of the OAS. 
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